Important Announcement
23 February 2018

On 23 February 2018, the Company noticed that China Insurance Regulatory
Commission (the “ CIRC” ) published the CIRC Notice Concerning the Takeover of
Anbang Insurance Group Co., Ltd. in accordance with Laws ( {7 [ {5 15 3 5 T 5 2 FR AR
LA A PR A FIKVESE i 1A 45 ) ) on its official website. Meanwhile, the Company
received a written notification from its shareholder Anbang Insurance Group Co., Ltd.
stating that: “The current operation of Anbang Insurance Group Co., Ltd. and its
subordinate bodies are generally stable with sufficient cash reserves. We have no
intention to reduce our shareholdings in China Minsheng Bank in the near future.”
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